
 

 

 

Friday, 28 March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday, 3 April the school has organised for a very exciting visit from Hawkeye Falconry 
Centre. Previously, this has only been for Year One and Two pupils, however, this year due to 
some last minute availability, we are able to extend this experience to pupils in Reception.  
 
This is a great opportunity for the children to see birds of prey up close, observe how they fly 
around the school hall and learn facts all about them from the experts!  
 
Sadly, this is the last year we will be running this experience, and we are therefore pleased we 
can provide Reception with the opportunity to attend.  
 
If you would like your child to partake in this experience, we request a contribution of £4.95. 
 
Please sign up here and pay via Arbor by Wednesday, 2 April.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs R Lee & Miss K Needham 
Co-Headteachers 


